
TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on December 19, 2023, starting 

at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom and in-person at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South Main 

Street Brooklyn, CT on the following: 

 

• SP 22-007mod: Special Permit for an Events Facility at 459 & 481Wolf Den 

Road, Applicants: Nicole and Greg Fisher. (change of parking facilities) 

 

 

Please publish Dec. 6 and 13 

 

 

 


